



ST CHAD'S PATCHWAY CE VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Jenkins

Tel: 01454 866523

E-Mail: admin@stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk
Website: http://www.stchadsprimaryschool.co.uk/

Twitter: @StChadsPrimSch

Cranham Drive Patchway South Glos BS34 6AQ

Friday 12th May 2023

Re: Sports Day

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please find attached the information for Sports Day on Monday 22nd May, 1:30pm start.

Sports Day

Sports Day will begin at 1:30pm and will run until the end of the day. This is based on the weather being appropriate for such an event. In the case that it is not, you will be notified via text on the morning of the 22nd May and the back-up Sports day will take place on Thursday 25th May(1.30pm start).

Please could the children arrive at school in their P.E kit on this day ready for the afternoon. They will need black shorts, a t-shirt and daps or trainers. Ideally, we would appreciate it if your child could wear a t-shirt in the colour of their designated house. Should your child be unsure of their house colour, there are team lists in every classroom to help with this. As with all PE lessons, if your child wears earrings could they either be removed or suitable tape supplied to cover them up during activities. Long hair should also be tied back. Please could all children come with a jumper, in case it gets a bit chilly, and sun cream and a sun hat for hot weather. Children will also require a water bottle. All parents and carers are welcome to join us for the afternoon's exciting events.

The Friends will kindly be providing each child with an ice-pop at the end of the event as a treat for all of their amazing sporting achievements.

On the day, we respectfully request that

- parents/carers consider our neighbours when parking on the roads outside of school and where possible, walk to reduce the numbers of cars near to school;
- parents/carers refrain from taking photos of children other than their own as not all children have photo permission;
- any children attending as spectators do not use the gym equipment or trim trail. This
 equipment will have signs attached as a reminder that it is out of use.

As always, thank you in advance for your support. We are very excited for this event and we hope to see many of you at Sports Day.

Yours sincerely, Lauren Pryce (PE lead)













